FAREWELL TO THE

GODWITS

Sunday, 19 February 2023

Southshore Spit Reserve
(end of Rocking Horse Road)

Annual ceremony to wish the Godwits a safe journey back to their
breeding grounds in Alaska

4:30 pm—5pm
Free BBQ sausages, music, stalls

5pm
Welcome followed by a short guided walk by the
City Council Park Rangers to view the birds up close.
FREE—suitable all ages

Organised by;

The Estuary Trust, Southshore
Residents and the Christchurch
City Council Park Rangers
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